
 
Dear Karen,  
 
 
STATE SIGNIFICANT DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION (SSD8373) 
ALEXANDRIA PARK COMMUNITY SCHOOL REDEVELOPMENT 
Response to Submissions – Update Presentation DRP 6. 
 
On 15/5/18, TKD Architects presented an update on Response to Submissions 
and subsequent design development of key elements, to address outstanding 
items requested by the Design Review Panel (DRP) in previous reviews. 

The following was presented to the DRP: 

 Detailed development and resolution of the proposed screen element.   
 Detailed landscape design including commitment to all existing trees 

proposed to be removed being replaced. 
 Physical material sample board 
 1:20 detailed sections of the façade describing building and material 

components proposed for the screen element 
 

The DRP commended the design team on their engagement with community and 
integrated approach to defining opportunities for public art within an 
architectural framework. The DRP encourages the design team to consider the 
environmental performance of the screen element as it develops throughout 
detailed design to construction. A balance between aesthetic and technical 
requirements should be sought. 

GANSW is satisfied that a suitable design excellence process has been 
undertaken and concur with the Design Review Panel (DRP) that the scheme is 
capable of achieving design excellence. GANSW support the ongoing 
engagement of TKD as lead design architect, to protect the design integrity of 
the proposal and ensure that the quality of the built outcome achieves design 
excellence and is commensurate with the significance of the site.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dillon Kombumerri 
Principal Architect 
NSW Government Architect

15 May 2018 
 
Karen Harragon 
Director 
Social and Other 
Infrastructure Assessments 
NSW Department of 
Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39  
Sydney NSW 2001  



  
 

 


